2010 LIBRARY PROGRAMS continued

Polar Express Fine Free Month

Internet Instruction Workshop

Hazel Drive Kids Performances

Knitting/Crocheting

Zendoodles

SUMMER READING PROGRAM

Make a Splash, Read! Toe Jam Puppet Band

Fairy Houses Pizza Party

Edible Book Contest

Sand Art

Frog Audubon Program Tropical Beach Bags

Shell Painting Face Painting

Frisbee

Ice Cream Party Finale

STAFF ACTIVITIES

Meetings Attended

46

LIBRARY FINE FUNDS:

Fines Fund Received

\$1,795.93

Respectfully submitted, Theresa E. Caswell Library Director

BUILDING SAFETY

The Building Department will continue the quality of service that the residents expect.

Samuel Zannini Jr., is the Deputy Assistant Building Inspector. Sam is a Master Plumber by trade and his direct duties are plumbing inspector, gas inspector, mechanical inspector and the energy compliance inspector.

Dan Reilly continues to be the Assistant Building Inspector, with direct duties as the electrical inspector. Dan is a Master electrician by trade.

The Department of Building Safety is dedicated to procuring a safe community through comunication and education.

A total of 321 permits were issued during 2010

Building permits	105
Plumbing	36
Electrical	66
Mechanical	55
Gas	59

Respectfully Submitted,
Ronald LeMere
Chief Building Official
Department of Building Safety